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From: 
Sent: 

OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK 
Wednesday, April 30, 2014 4:02PM 

~d changes to rules 
To: 
Subject: 

Please note that any pleading filed as an attachment to e-mail will be treated as the original. Therefore, if a filing is bye­
mail attachment, it is not necessary to mail to the court the original of the document. 

-----0 rig in a I Message-----

From: Richard Curdy [mailto:brierly2@whidbey.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 4:00PM 

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK 
Subject: proposed changes to rules 

Honorable Justices: 

Please DO NOT change the existing rules on the sealing of certain court records. Transparent government, including the 

justice system, requires the ready access to such information. History shows that it is again the powerful and wealthy 
who can protect themselves unfairly from pubic scrutiny and significant consequence for their actions. 

Thank you for your judicious consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely yours, 

Richard R. Curdy 
7410 Roseberry St 
Clinton, Wa 98236 
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